
 

 

 

 

ADVISORY 

The generation rate this June 2024 is lower compared to previous months in accordance with the 
directive of the Energy Regulatory Commission (ERC) to distribution utilities to charge their May 
2024 WESM bill (generation) within four months starting this June until September. 
 
Its goal is to lower the electricity bill this June and the split generation charges will be distributed 
over the next three months. Demand and consumption are expected to decrease in the coming 
months with the end of summer and the onset of the rainy season. 
 
From June to September this year, you will receive a bill with an updated Generation Charge in 
accordance with the said ERC directive. 
 
For those who have received their electric bills from June 9 to June 15, you can visit our offices 
for more information about your updated June 2024 bill.  
 
For customers who have already paid their June 2024 bill, expect to see a credit adjustment on 
your next billings.  For further clarification on this, you can also ask our tellers or customer service 
associates. 
 
 
 


